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Today we continued to clear topsoil from the entire trench.  We made a lot of progress and have cleared out the entire area.  It looks like we may have uncovered a different layer, but there was not enough time on site to completely analyze it and determine if it is actually a new locus.  On Saturday new loci may possibly be named, the baulks will be straightened, and we will continue digging through the uppermost layers until we reach cultural debris on its actual context!

* No excavation was completed in L7000.  KT #'s that were collected were from clean-up debris.  (Hence the slight change in elevation.)

